


19th February 2021 (Term 1—Week 3)  

Term 1 
 

 
25th February 
* Community Picnic @  4:30pm             
 
3rd March 
* Swimming Sports @  6:30pm            
at TA Event Centre 
 
* Totara Room—Sailing Day 

 
8th March 
Football Festival 
@ 11:15-12:15pm 
 

10th March  
* Yr5/6 Leadership Day 
* PTA Metting @ 7pm 
 
11th March 
Yr 7/8 Leadership Day 
 
15Th-17th March 
Nikau Camp 
 

 

 
 
 

 

What a great week at Paterangi School!  

Our senior students had their first day of sailing, our junior students had their first day at bush 

school, music lessons started and we had a fantastic whanau hui yesterday afternoon!  I love 

how much variety and opportunity for growth our teachers put into their classroom pro-

grammes!  

I am excited to announce that the annual Community Picnic will be held next Thursday the 

25th of February from 4:30pm. This is a great chance for our new community memebrs to mix 

and mingle with our established whanau and to catch up with your children's teachers in a 

more informal setting. Bring your dinner and picnic with us!  Our PTA have organised Hoops 

and Scoops to attend as they proved very popular last year and  our sports gear and pool will 

be open for all!  

Today we announced our House Captains fro 2021. These students were selected by their 

peers to lead their houses and will form the Student Council for the year.  

Blue House: Ronan Walker and Sophia Pryce 

Red House: Taika Maikuku and Hoani Roa 

Yellow House: Mia Hancy and Peytyn Townsend 

Green House: Liam Shaw and Elliot Greer 

Congratulations to those who were selected I look forward to working with you!  

Ngā  mihi maioha, 

Mark Harrop 

Principal 

 
School Bank  

Accounts Details: 
ASB Bank 

Account No: 
12-3134-0097104-00. 

 

Buses 2021—Now Due!!! 

Please note: Ineligible bus tags have 
increased to $50.00 per 
term. Please make sure 
you have these paid by 
the 19th February. 
Also can you please let 
the office know if your 
child will not be on the bus 
at anytime. 

Assembly –  

Assembly will be held each 

Friday at 2.15pm. All parents 

are welcome to attend  

Ehara taku toa i te toa takitahi Engari, he toa takitini. 

My successes are not mine alone, they are ours– The greatest successes we will 

have are from working together. 

Scholastic Books are due back 

19th March 2021 

REMINDER: 

 

All  visitors/parents who come 

onto the school grounds must 

first report to the office and sign 

our register for our   contact trac-

ing. 

Thank you for your support in 

this process.. 

Community Picnic  Thursday 25th of February from 4:30pm. 

Bring your dinner and come picnic with us!  



 
Koru: 
Lucian for your enthusiasm and adventurous sprit at Bush School. You made the most of your first day 
in the Ngahere trying new activities and working together with your classmates. 
Oliver for being responsible about your learning,  staying focused and listening well during phonics. Keep it 
up Oliver. 
 
Pohutukawa: 
Kane for a positive start to the year.  You are showing courage to try your best at things that are hard 
with lots of perseverance – keep up the great attitude. 
Jacob for a positive attitude to school and learning.  You show our values every day and make Room 
Pohutukawa a great place to learn – tino pai. 
 
Rata: 
Nixon for listening and being focussed during learning time.  You are very responsible and respectful and 
a pleasure to have in the classroom. 
Keegan for your super focussed learning habits, you are always listening and ready to learn.  You try 
your best at all times. 
 
Kauri: 
Jukka for great effort in writing. Great compound sentence work! 
Noah for taking responsibility for his learning and following his new learning task board 
 
Rimu: 
Sophie for the responsibility you demonstrate each and every day and for taking charge in your      
earning. 
Benjamin for the improvement in your editing and proofreading in your work and the responsibility you 
show at school each day. 
 
Totara: 
James for your enthusiasm at swimming.  Making steady progress by applying what you have learned 
to your freestyle stroke. 
Amelia for persevering at sailing.  Giving it a go and having a great start to your sailing journey. 
 
 
Totara Legend:  Jethro 

 

Book Amnesty….. 

A number of Junior Readers are still 

missing from our shelves from last 

year.  Please check shelves etc and 

send back to school so we can do a 

stock take. With our increased num-

bers in the Junior school, these books 

are crucial 

 

PTA Jucies 

The PTA are selling Jucies every 

Friday at lunchtime. 

They are $1 each. 

School Apparel - 

We would like to put an order in next 

week,  so if you need to purchase a 

new school shirt or order one of our  

jackets/hoodys for your child please 

let the office know. 

Prices: 

Jacket— Child  $55.00 

Hoody—(child & $55.00 



Paterangi Netball…. 

8 years and up, boys 

and girls who are    

interested in netball.  

Please phone Janet 

on 871 4633 

 School is introducing the Garden to 
Table programme. This is an exciting, integrated and 
comprehensive programme that helps children under-
stand how to grow, harvest, prepare and share good 
food. It builds skills for life through highly practical, 
curriculum integrated classes teaching gardening and 
cooking skills, while also building awareness of re-
sponsibility for the environment, conscious eating and 
community connectedness. 

 
  

this to be successful, we need the support of volunteers to work with small groups of children under the guid-
ance of our kitchen and garden specialists. If you have an interest in either wholesome healthy cooking or 
gardening, please consider volunteering as a regular or casual helper. This is open to all school whanau 
and could include grandparents or others who may have time and experience to offer. 

 
  

Koru Room…. 

We are looking for any donations of nails, 

screws and sandpaper.  If you have some 

that our class may have we would  be very 

grateful. 

Ohaupo Rugby Sports Recreation  Club 

Junior Rugby Muster 2021 DATES  

Hi everyone here are dates to put in your diary... 

MUSTER - Weigh Ins 

24 Feb 7pm - 8pm 

2 March 6pm-7pm 

13 March 11am-2pm 

If your child is  N E W   to our club this year,....please click the link to 

complete a registration form.   Please bring a copy of their birth certifi-

cate to the muster. 

 

thanks everyone! 

https://www.sporty.co.nz/ohauporugbysports/REGISTRATION-1/Junior

-Rugby-Registratio  

https://www.sporty.co.nz/ohauporugbysports/REGISTRATION-1/Junior-Rugby-Registratio
https://www.sporty.co.nz/ohauporugbysports/REGISTRATION-1/Junior-Rugby-Registratio

